
$624,999 - 104 Salengro CRES
 

Listing ID: M153160

$624,999
3 Bedrooms, 3 Bathrooms, 1850 square feet
Single Family

104 Salengro CRES, Moncton, New
Brunswick, E1E4R7

Welcome to 104 Salengro Crescent! With 3
spacious bedrooms, 3 bathrooms and an
attached garage, this home is designed to
impress. As you step inside, be prepared to
be awed by the 17 ft ceilings and custom
hardwood staircase that welcomes you
home. The kitchen is designed with quartz
countertops, 24x24 tile backsplash and sleek
black cabinetry creating a modern look that
flows seamlessly into the dining room and
living room area. Natural lighting floods the
space, highlighting the cozy electric
fireplace making it the perfect spot to
entertain guests or simply relax. A 2 pc
bathroom and mudroom with a walk-in
pantry (or closet) complete the main floor,
providing you with both convenience and
functionality. On the second floor, the
primary bedroom is another standout feature
of this beautiful home! It offers ample space
for your wardrobe with a large walk-in
closet and a tray ceiling that adds an elegant
touch to the room. The ensuite is equally
impressive, featuring a double sink vanity
and custom walk-in shower that feels
luxurious and sophisticated, making it the
perfect place to relax and unwind.
Additionally, a laundry area and two
generously sized bedrooms connected by a
jack & jill bathroom complete the second
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floor. The basement is a blank canvas just
waiting for you to make it your own. With
plumbing already roughed in for a 4 pc
bathroom, the possibilities are endless and
you can create the perfect space to enjoy
with family and friends. Schedule your
viewing today! (id:33159)
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